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Comments: Please maintain the non-motorized areas of the Chugach. It would be a shame to allow motorized

vehicles into these areas where non-motorized users are recreating. It would cause dangerous conditions for the

non-motorized users. The Seward Highway makes a very distinct obvious boundary line and the current

boundary works very well. If any changes were to be made, I would request that there be less motorized access.

The wilderness of the Chugach forest should be enjoyed as such. 


